Hello,
You are invited to participate in a research survey conducted by graduate students at the University of California, Berkeley and the University of California, Santa Barbara, in partnership with the nonprofit organization Blue Forest Conservation. The purpose of this study is to explore the range of financial, cultural, and environmental benefits of healthy and resilient forests in the Sierra Nevada. Specifically, we are working to understand how to build financial incentives to increase funding for forest restoration. This survey will help us identify forest benefits of value to stakeholders in the Tahoe-Central Sierra region.
Participation in this survey is voluntary and will take approximately 10-15 minutes. If you choose to participate, you can skip questions that you do not wish to answer or exit the survey at any time. You may access the survey at this link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TKWMJJH
If you have questions about the study, you can direct them to the UC Santa Barbara team (gp-forestfolks@bren.ucsb.edu),  Micah Elias (micah_elias@berkeley.edu), or Charles Kolstad (kolstad@bren.ucsb.edu).
This study has been approved by the University of California, Santa Barbara Human Subjects Committee. Results will be shared with Blue Forest Conservation and may be used in written or oral presentations of findings. Respondents’ individual and organizational privacy will be maintained in any publicly available report. If you have any questions regarding your rights as a research subject please visit: https://www.research.ucsb.edu/human-subjects/about.
This survey is part of an academic study. The research team will make anonymized versions of the data collected from this survey available by request to surveyed organizations interested in using findings to inform management decisions.
Please complete this survey by end of business on Friday, August 20. Thank you in advance for your time and contribution to this research!
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